
19 March 2021

The last few months have been strange for all of us. As parents and carers,

you’ve had your lives turned upside down, and we’re so grateful for all of your

efforts at home.  Crucially,  we’re SUPER proud of how our pupils have

managed.

That’s why we think they’re the best. And amazing. And could do with a laugh

right now….

…which is why we’re inviting them to join in Red Nose Day with us.

We know there’s a lot going on, and things will look a bit different this year, but we

can’t wait to raise a smile and some life-changing money.

Here’s what we’ve got planned:

We are having a

SuperPower SuperHour

where each class will try to maintain their chosen superpower for – you’ve

guessed it! -  a whole hour.

It might be they have Super Stamina, Super Strength, Super Memory…we’ll be

embracing a range of SuperPowers on the day!

We’ll be sending them home with a sponsor form, hoping they’ll each be able to raise a little something* to change

lives in the UK and across the world.

Also, we’d love them to create a SuperHero costume to wear on the day too,

for a donation of 50p.

As well as taking the opportunity to be part of something positive, we’ll be using Red Nose Day as a learning opportunity.

We’ll explore the issues facing young people across the world, and how the money we raise can help.

So get Friday 19 March in the diary and let’s get our young people having some well-earned fun.

With massive thanks for all your support,

Everyone at Whytrig Middle

*Pupils can return any money raised to reception or will be able to pay in money via SchoolGateway.


